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	ELVIS GRAND PRIX SERIES 2010
Ea st London Runners now a Full Partner in the East London 5 Interclub Series
The other Clubs are Ilford AC, Orion Harriers, Barking Road Runners, Dagenham 88 and Havering 90. 

RULE CHANGES FROM LAST YEAR
With the addition of East London Runners to the series there will now be 6 races. Best 5 out of 6 will count towards final results at both team and individual level i.e both a team and an individual can drop their worst score. Individuals must compete and finish in at least 5 out of 6 of the races to score.

Full race details shown below.

Men's team points will still be calculated on 1st 6 home and must include 3 vets aged 40 plus. However women's team points will now be calculated on 1st 4 home and must include 2 vets.

In the event of a team not closing according to this criterion, point s will be allocated based on the position of the last finisher in the age group plus 1 and incrementing thereafter by 1 for each unclosed position.

Otherwise rules are of last year as stated on 
www.ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/Elvis NB 2nd claimers are not eligible in the team competition

Prizes - Individual Men - 1st 2nd 3rd overall, 1st mv40, mv50, mv60
Individual Women - 1st 2nd 3rd overall, 1st fv35,fv45,fv55
Team - Men winners shield, Women's winners shield.
Best Elvis Impersonator - must finish at least one race. Awarded at discretion of Organisers
ELVIS Races - Summer 2010
Ea st London 5 Interclub Series
1. Sunday 11th July 2010 – Havering 90 5mile – ELVIS 1 of 6 
www.h90j.org.uk

2. Wednesday 21st July 2010 – Newman Hilly 5 – 7.30pm – Elvis 2 of 6 – Entries via ELR as subsidy given by Club for ELR Members - www.ilfordathleticclub.org.uk

3. Saturday 7th August 2010 – Orion 5 mile Series 3 of 3 – ELVIS 3 of 6www.orionharriers.org.uk

4. Bank Holiday Monday 30th August 2010 – Barking 5k – ELVIS 4 of 6www.barkingroadrunners.org.uk

5 Sunday 19th September 2010 – Dagenham 88 5 mile’sh – 11am – ELVIS 5 of 6www.dagenham88runners.com

6. Sunday 26th September 2010 - Valentines Park 5k – 10am – ELVIS 6 of 6 - Full details to follow – www.eastlondonrunners.org.uk
Newman Hilly Off Road 5 Miles Race - Wednesday 21st July 2010 - 7.30pm
Replaces the Wednesday night Club run!
As in previous years the usual Wednesday Night Club run will not take place from Wanstead Leisure Centr e but will encompass the Newman Hilly 5!

Advance race entry fee for affiliated runners is £5 BUT East London Runners is subsidising it's members with £2 per member entry. i.e You pay £3.

Application forms available on a Wednesday night Club run or through website www.ilfordathleticclub.co.uk and should be returned to Treasurer Don Bennett with the £3 fee no later than July 11th 2010.
Race Reports
Comments by East London Runners members after completing a recent race.
Hatfield Broad Oak 10k, Monday 31st May 2010 - Frank Brownlie (48.07) r ace report - Arriving an hour before the start as recommended by the organisers it was easy to get parked in a good position in relation to the race facilities. A very well organised and popular race on a fairly fast but undulating course on closed roads around the village, which is located a few miles from Bishops Stortford. The weather was ideal for running, cool and calm. Chip timing ensured that the start and finish were well controlled. Personal bests were obtained by three of the four competing East London Runners. Afterwards the runners mingled with their friends and families at the village fete. 

Ninesprings 9k,Andrew Baxter's (41.59) Race report- Andrew took the opportunity to enter this race while visiting family in the South West. The race is hosted by Yeovil Town Road Running Club. It consists of 2 scenic laps around Yeovil Country Park, mainly on dirt/mud tracks and grass, totalling about 9k. The organisers were up-front that distance is approximate hasn't been certified as accurate - came out as nearer to 9.5k than 9 on my watch but some of that may have been me weaving to avoid the cow pats (don't mind the mud and puddles but there is a limit)!
One long climb, several short sharp inclines, and a kissing gate to negotiate
each lap meant it wasn't one for a fast time. I couldn't get anywhere near the
6.45 -7 min mile pace that I'd hoped to run, apart from short stretch on tarmac
along start/finish line.
Overall a thoroughly enjoyable event and the climbs were a new experience for
me. Was made very welcome by entrants from local clubs when they saw my East
London Runners vest - so if you're ever down in this neck of the woods can
highly recommend this one or, based on yesterday, any others that YTRRC put on.

Barts & London 10k Saturday 12th June 2010, Race report from Kirsty Weston (48.46) - This 20th annual event took place in Victoria Park in Hackney,a very easy tub e and bus hop from Leytonstone, and worth the effort to race some money for Cystic Fibrosis, Trauma and Emergency Care and Prostate Cancer at London Hospitals. It consisted of 3 laps on good tarmac paths in the park.....a little tough going round 3 times but at least you knew what was coming next, and the steel band and smell of the BBQ as you went past the race headquarters each time spurred everyone on!! An enjoyable event, well organised, and a number of people on seeing my club vest were interested to know where we meet etc. so a useful bit of advertising too!

Southend Half Marathon - Sunday 13th June 2010 - Race report from Roger Dixon (1.55.07) - Course good almost flat, downside twice up and
down the sea front. Sea breeze can assist or slightly delay you. The day was
almost ideal for me, warm but not too hot. Marshalling good, plenty of water, a
good number of spectators.Medal and a bottle of water at the end, thats all I
looked for or wante d.Travel for me was ok (I know the back way) it was obviously a problem for some though as the start was delayed by about 20 minutes to allow for latecomers.
As you may know I will retire from half marathon running when I cannot
complete one in under 2 hours. Therefore the bad news for me, as I completed
this in about 1 minute under the time I planned, is that I will have to turn
up for this one again next year if I believe I am capable of getting round!
Club Social Nights
An informal get together after the Club Run on the first Wednesday of each month Starting April 2010
A great opportunity to mix with fellow members of the Club even when you are injured or unable to run! 

VENUE – Upstairs at The George Public House, opposite Wanstead Tube Station.
TIME – Anytime between 8.30pm and 11pm.

WEDNESDAY July 7th - review of Summer races and update on the World Cup 2010 competition.Final is on Sunday July 11th!

WEDNESDAY August 4th - Summertime is here!

WEDNESDAY September 1st - Essex Way relay race planning!
Summer Training Sessions
The Glade Hills
Summer Training Sessions
On Wednesday 26th May, after the first few days of Summer, Doug unleashed on the unsuspecting ELR members the now infamous ‘Glade Hills’ training session! Wanstead Park saw East London Runners going in every direction it seemed; up the Glade, down the Glade, and round the Temple! 
A great session was had by all, working wonders for both speed and stamina. So, will we see those PB's coming in from everyone during the summer? Well, what better place to test your new found speed and stamina than as part of ELVIS series? Don’t forget, the first ELVIS Race on Sunday 11th July. More details in the ‘Elvis’ section of this newsletter.

A special word of thanks to Doug for arranging this session & watch out for future sessions to come!
Tip of the Month
How can I prevent blisters?
Blisters are caused by chafing on the skin usually due to ill-fitting shoes or socks. First, ensure that you have been to a running specialist to get a pair of running shoes that are right for you. They should also be able to advise on what socks to wear. Ideally you should wear seamless socks made from man-made fibres that will help transport moisture away from your feet, thereby keeping your feet dry. You could also consider wearing dual-layer or ‘twin skin’ type socks, which contain two separate layers and are like wearing two very thin pairs of socks.

Your Tips!
Having plucked our ‘Tip of the Month’ from the Virgin London Marathon Newsletter and published it here, this got me thinking. Over the years I have read, received and given out many a ‘Runners Tip’. I’ve even tried some of the ‘Expert’ tips myself, from what and when to eat to how to drink on the go; from correctly fitting shoes to how to tie your laces; from advice about the latest technical wicking T’s to the more bizarre tip (that I haven’t road tested myself) that men should wear women’s underwear as this provides more support for our ‘vital statistics’.

So, what are your Sacred Tips?
If you have any runner routines or golden rules that you get you through the Wednesday run or that big race, we would love to hear from you. Please mail your tips to: webmaster@eastlondonrunners.org.uk
Runners Shorts!
by Long Legs
Congratulations to Rachel and Jamie Coombes on the birth of their Son, Luca on Saturday the 19th June 2010.

Well done on personal best performances in recent races!
To Alan Lee on completing the Edinburgh Marathon on Sunday 23rd May 2010 in 3.49.52.
To Andrew Baxter on finishing the Serpentine 5k on Friday 28th May 2010 in 19.36. 
To Ciaran Canavan(37.37),Derek Wright(39.53) and Frank Brownlie(48.07) in the Hatfield Broad Oak 10k on Bank Holiday Monday 31st May 2010.
To Paul Thompson (39.12) in the Orion Forest 5 race on Saturday 5th June 2010.

Farewell to Jan Soegard-Hansen who is moving back to Denmark to join his wife and children after living and working in the UK for a number of years. He takes with him our good wishes and our thanks for his support of the Club over the past few years.

New Race from Ilford AC. Cross Country in Hainault Forest, 5k and 10k options, Saturday 26th June 2010, 10am. Entry £3 in advance or on the day. 
Will be held monthly if enough interest is shown!

Full Committee Meeting on Wednesday 14th July 2010 after the Club run,in the Classroom at 8.30pm. If you have any matters that you wish to raise with the Committee please e.mail to the webmaster as below or speak to a Committee Member. 

From the Club's Archives
Selected Hilly 5 Results in 1998 - Lee Richardson 31.02 - Dave Gates 31.05 - Paul Collier 32.41 - Karen Levison 33.02 - John White 34.42 - Doug Mansell 35.06 - Karen White 36.50 - Mary Connolly 36.56 - Clive Jackson 38.59.

On 1st June 1990 John White came 4th overall and first for the Southern Counties 100k race in 7hrs 45mins. This result was recorded in the National Newspapers. John went on to win the 100km championship and later on held the the winners trophy on both the 100k road race and the long distance trail running championships.
At the Sri Chinmoy 24 hour event in 1991, Ron Martin finally cracked the 120 mile mark, covering 121 miles!

Should you have any comments or wish to contribute to future Newsletters including Race Reports or the Runners Shorts! section then please e.mail us atwebmaster@eastlondonrunners.org.uk Also contact us should you wish to have your personal race reviews published.


	Visit our website at www.eastlondonrunners.org.uk or our Facebook page


